RECEIVED STAFFORD, CT

2016 FEB 25 A 9: 15

February 24, 2016 Service District Public Hearing Veterans Meeting Room 6:00 P.M.

WWW. JANGAN

Chairman Edward Muska called the public hearing to order at 6:03P.M. Members Linda Hillebrecht, Steven Agostinucci, Scott Finch and Lida Miller were also present.

The Commission discussed the proposed expenditures for the Fiscal Year 2016-2017 Service District budget.

After some discussion, Chairman Muska closed the public hearing at 6:10P.M.

Respectfully Submitted:

Beth A. DaDalt

Recording Secretary